Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to announce a special initiative aimed at raising awareness about dental health
among our students. Throughout the month of November, we will be hosting various activities
and programs to educate our children about the importance of maintaining good oral hygiene.
Our goals are to:

e Encourage daily brushing and flossing.

« Highlight the importance of regular dental check-ups.

o Provide tips for healthy eating that supports dental health.
Here are some ways you can help:

1. Discuss the significance of dental care with your child.

2. Ensure they have the necessary dental hygiene supplies at school.

3. Encourage them to participate in our school dental activities.

We will also be inviting a local dentist to speak to our students about these important topics.
Please encourage your child to take this opportunity seriously and to ask questions.

Thank you for your continued support in promoting health and wellness in our school.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[School Name]

[Contact Information]



